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BOARD OF DIRECTORS

[bookmark: _Hlk118489546]The purpose of the Board of Directors is to serve as the governing body of Chagrin Arts. The members focus on high-level strategy, sustainability, oversight, and accountability of the organization. This contrasts with employees or managers who oversee the day-to-day operations. Its roles include:
1) keeping Chagrin Arts on mission;
2) approve the selection, provide oversight and support for the ED;
3) meeting attendance;
4) committee work;
5) fiduciary responsibility;
6) provide financial support; and 
7) be advocates in the community. 


CHAGRIN ARTS PRESIDENT’S CLUB

[bookmark: _Hlk118489624]The purpose of the President's Club is to provide informed, objective, and candid assessment of the work by Chagrin Arts as well as constructive advice on carrying out the strategic plan, strengthening Chagrin Arts relationships with constituencies and identifying potential Board members. Members from the community as well as business and the arts are appointed by the President with consultation from the Executive Committee and Governance Chair. President Club members do not have any regularly scheduled meetings but are welcome to attend Board meetings. 


CHAGRIN ARTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

[bookmark: _Hlk118489827]The purpose of the Advisory Committee is to advocate on behalf of Chagrin Arts by building awareness of the organization throughout the broader community; foster a true understanding of DEIJ; propose and generate programming and marketing to strengthen the work of Chagrin Arts.


Procedures:
September:	program assessment from previous year – opportunities for future season discussed 
November:	concrete program development – research presented
January:	specific proposals for upcoming year(s) logistics, budgets
March:		proposals/budgets prepared and presented for the Board’s Finance Committee
May:		Organizational budget approval by full Board 

*As part of the Advisory Committee’s role in programming, this timeline was developed. The timeline will be shared in more detail with the Board in preparation for the February Board meeting. 
